
MINUTES 
METROPOLITAN SEXUALLY ORIENTED 

BUSINESS LICENSING BOARD 
 
The Sexually Oriented Business Licensing Board held a meeting on March 11, 
2020 at 4:00 p.m.  Members Jonathan Richardson, Cullen Earnest, Ashley Wood 
and Loren Russell were present.  Member Leneiva Head was absent.  Attorney 
Justin Marsh and Inspector Christine Gibson were present.  Chairman Jonathan 
Richardson called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.   
 
Mr. Earnest made the motion to approve the minutes for the meeting of February 
26, 2020.  Mr. Russell seconded the motion and the Board voted unanimously. 
 
Ms. Gibson informed the Board that the following new entertainer permit 
applications were in order:  3140, 3141, 3142, 3143, 3144 and 3145.  Mr. 
Earnest made the motion to approve the permits.  Mr. Russell seconded the 
motion and the Board voted unanimously.   
 
Ms. Gibson informed the Board that the following renewal entertainer permit 
applications were in order:  926, 1769, 1959, 2326, 2938 and 2958.  Mr. Earnest 
made the motion to approve the permits.  Ms. Wood seconded the motion and 
the Board voted unanimously.   
 
Ms. Gibson informed the Board that there were no new business license 
applications and that the renewal business license application for #253, Pure 
Gold’s Crazy Horse, was in order.  Mr. Earnest made the motion to approve the 
renewal business license application.  Mr. Russell seconded the motion and the 
Board voted unanimously.   
 
Ms. Gibson presented her Inspector’s report to the Board.   
 
Ms. Gibson detailed the permitting and licensing procedures for the benefit of the 
new Board members. 
 
This concluded their business.  Mr. Earnest made the motion to adjourn.  Ms. 
Wood seconded.  The Board voted unanimously and adjourned at 4:12 p.m. until 
the meeting of March 25, 2020 at 4:00 p.m.    
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Christine Gibson, Compliance Inspector III 
Sexually Oriented Business Licensing Board 


